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The Blue Book Revision Committee is on track to submit the document for approval at the Spring 2019 

Conference in Louisville.   

The Committee has been meeting 3-4 times per month to fine tune the document for grammar, 

punctuation and content changes.  We are confident that we will be ready to present the result of 6 

years of work in Louisville.  

Members of the committee are planning to attend the Louisville Conference and to meet prior to the 

BOT meeting with any Trustees that have questions or comments.  It is our intention to have the 

document available on the Trustee website well in advance of the BOT Spring meeting so that Trustees 

will have ample time for perusal.   

We are very happy with the collaborative nature of the work and have spent untold hours in discussion 

and decision by consensus.   

Respectfully, 

The Blue Book Revision Committee 

 


